

30^h January 2019 – 23 Jumadal-Awwal 1440

Dear Parents/Guardians

Assalaamu Alaikum - 'Peace be upon you'

Re: Online Safety workshops for parents at Eden Boys School

You will be aware the internet hosts many exciting opportunities for education. The online world is a wonderful place for young people to explore, with unprecedented opportunities for learning and creativity, but just like the real world there are risks and dangers they should be aware of and protect them from.

At Eden Boys' School we encourage the use of technology as an important part of our students' development but always want them to spend their time online safely. As a parent/carer you can play a significant part in ensuring this.

Just a few simple steps by you can help keep them safe and give our young people the awareness to know what to do if they feel uncomfortable about anything they encounter while on the internet.

A parents and carers workshop is being delivered on Online Safety (Social Networking and Cyberbullying) on Tuesday 5th February 2019 from 5.30pm to 6.30pm.

We encourage all parents to attend the Internet Safety session by completing the reply slip below and sending to main reception by Monday 4th February 2019. It is an opportunity to meet other parents and discuss some of key online issues affecting our children today.

Ciana ad	Danast/Coandian	
Name	Parent of	Form
I would like to attend the Onli	ne Safety session on Tuesday 5th February 2019	from 5.30pm to 6.30pm.
Online Safety workshops for p	parents at Eden Boys School	
Mr K Ali (Director of Learning – Compu	uting)	
Yours faithfully,		
If you have any questions, plea	ase do not hesitate in contacting me.	

